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As a person with disabilities, having mail in voting has allowed me to easily 

participate in our elections. Without it I am required to go to polling station, which may 

not be easy for people like me to get to. Another point that people aren’t discussing is 

how much will it cost to switch?  

Mail in voting has existed for decades, and there have been absolutely no issues with 

it until Trump falsely claimed that thousands of illegal immigrants were voting in our 

elections. So why get rid of something that has worked so well all these years? The 

only thing this is designed to do is to make it harder for people to vote.  


